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The first run of our automotive class is off to a great start.  We have generated a lot of enthusiasm 

within our class and all of our students are doing well.  We are very excited to see how far we can take 

this program and are looking forward to future projects and classes.  Each of our students has made a 

great deal of progress and have proven themselves to be remarkable young people.  I am proud to say 

that I am comfortable with the skill level of our class in their ability to do inspections as well as routine 

maintenance procedures, but more importantly they understand the importance of safety and 

responsibility in a shop environment. 

We have the luxury of being able to do more for our students on an individualized basis with smaller 

class sizes, and as such have been able to learn a great deal from each other.  I must admit that I learn as 

much from them as they do from me, and a collaborative environment with positive energy is 

responsible for this.  I am proud of our students and amazed at what they are capable of. 


